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March 17, 2025 

 

 

Dear Overseas Members, 

 

We are pleased to inform you about our 51st JKF Gojukai All Japan Tournament held in 

Miyagi on July 26th to 27th. Kata seminar and Dan promotion tests are also scheduled 

on July 24th and 25th. 

We hope many of you join this event. 

For the details, please refer the attached files. Please check them carefully and submit 

application forms to the specified sector of Gojukai Headquarters. 

 

We all Japanese Gojukai members look forward to seeing you and enjoy the tournament. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Seiichi Fujiwara 

Head of Overseas Committee 

JKF Gojukai  

Email: ohara.sf@fancy.ocn.ne.jp 

Overseas Office Email: mikikotahata.osc@gmail.com 
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